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Please support our rocky coastal habitats and eelgrass places. There is so little left 

compared to pre-colonization times and it is an extremely important habitat, and 

nursery for many species.   

I know you will receive scientific studies, and I have read some, about the importance 

of the rocky habitat. I won’t repeat it here. Please register my support for HB 3587 

 


